
From: OversightProject
To: "Ashley Bryan"; OversightProject
Cc: foia@nara.gov
Subject: RE: Freedom of Information Act request - The Heritage Foundation
Date: Thursday, August 11, 2022 4:22:00 PM

Hi Ashley,
 
This is the same FOIA request but we wanted to ensure it was received since it requested expedited
processing.  You can remove the duplicate from the FOIAOnline Database.
 
 
 
 

From: Ashley Bryan <ashley.bryan@nara.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 3:25 PM
To: OversightProject <OversightProject@heritage.org>
Cc: foia@nara.gov
Subject: Freedom of Information Act request - The Heritage Foundation
 
Dear Mr. Howell, 

Thank you for contacting the National Archives and Records
Administration. Your FOIA request, dated August 11, 2022, has been
received.  It appears the attachment you submitted has already been
acquired through foia@nara.gov from another member of The Heritage
Foundation.  The original request has been assigned a case number, and
an acknowledgement was sent.  

Please let me know if the duplication of this request was a mistake, and I
will remove it from the FOIAonline database.

If you have any questions or concerns, you may contact our office at
foia@nara.gov. 
 
Thank you,
 
Ashley A. Bryan
Government Information Specialist
Office of General Counsel (NGC)
National Archives and Records Administration
8601 Adelphi Road
College Park, Maryland, 20740-6001
301-837-3642
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EXHIBIT 2 
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